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Taxpayers located in Atlantic, Bergen, Cape May, Essex, Gloucester, Mercer, Middlesex, Monmouth, Morris,

Passaic, Somerset, and Union Counties are reminded that they have an extended due date for filing tax returns

otherwise due from March 12, 2010 to April 15, 2010. The extended due date is May 11, 2010. The most recent

announcement from the State of New Jersey is posted online and can be viewed here:

http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/njstormrelief.shtml
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